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A newsletter from Andy & Jessie Clark
      Missionaries in Autlán, Mexico

                                                                                                                                     December 12, 2013

Vehicle update

Some have asked about where we are at with regard to a new car. As you may know, we lost the right to drive our U.S. car when we became residents of Mexico.  A few months ago we came up with a temporary solution. With the little money that had been raised we purchased a 1991 Volkswagen Jetta.   This is a temporary solution, but at least now we are able get around.  Volkswagen Jettas are very common in this city, so it will be easy to resell it when the time comes.  Our new plan is to drive this car the rest of the year until it is time to head stateside in May. Our goal is to sell our SUV and raise additional funds to purchase another SUV that can be imported into Mexico.  Thank you everyone who has been sending financial support to help us with this. Any donations we get towards our car fund are being set aside for May.
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                                        Our new Jetta


                



Rosendo 
               As we said in our last newsletter, we are taking on doing a youth group on Saturday evenings. I have enjoyed spending more time with the youth of the church. In the last month, I have been meeting with each of the young men individually on a weekly basis. Jessie is meeting with the girls more sporadically when she has time. The maturing process is slowly happening. Growth requires patience. Our core group is 7 young people from ages of 15-25. Each one is growing in different areas of their lives. It requires time and effort as a farmer works and waits for his crops to grow. I am reminded of Jessie’s parents who were missionaries in Mexico for 9 years. They ministered to youth, as well. Little did they know that two of those young people would grow up to become missionaries themselves. 

Rosendo and counting the cost

At the beginning of November, I started meeting with a gentleman whose name is Rosendo. He is in his late forties. After spending the day with him and his family, he shared with me his desire to study the Bible with me. So we started to meet on Wednesday evenings. Our first time meeting together, we talked about counting the cost of following Christ. His family is extremely Catholic.  For him, choosing to follow Christ will come with a very heavy cross, as it will have a profound effect on his marriage. His wife has told him that if he leaves the Catholic Church he must leave her, as well. The truth is penetrating his heart as he contemplates what Jesus says in scripture. You can see the difficulty he faces as he sees there is a price to pay when you follow Jesus.   Please pray with us for him.  

Check out our website for more updates at www.sustaininggrace.com
Blessings to you and your family this Christmas Season!
Andy and Jessie 
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